
 

 

 

HEU rallies support for members in 
contracted health services 
HEU members working for Sodexo, Compass, Aramark, Marquise, and Acciona have been 

without a contract for more than six months. To date, negotiations with their corporate 

employers have been painfully slow. 

HEU is holding two solidarity rallies later this month to support their bargaining teams.  

 In the Lower Mainland, a rally will convene at 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 28, in 

front of Vancouver General Hospital. 

 

 On Vancouver Island, a rally will be held at 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 29, at 

Royal Jubilee Hospital, in front of Begbie Hall. 

HEU is encouraging all members, from every sector of the union, to come out and support 

our sisters and brothers’ fight for a fair contract. 
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